
FMC Technologies Announces Second Quarter 2014 Earnings Release and Teleconference Schedule

May 2, 2014 5:43 PM ET

HOUSTON, May 2, 2014 /PRNewswire/ -- FMC Technologies, Inc. (NYSE: FTI) announced that it will issue its second
quarter 2014 earnings release after the market closes on Tuesday, July 22, 2014. The Company also announced it will host
its second quarter 2014 earnings release teleconference on Wednesday, July 23, 2014 at 9:00 a.m. ET.

The teleconference can be accessed from the U.S. and Canada by dialing 888-771-4371. Callers outside the U.S. and
Canada can access the teleconference by dialing 847-585-4405 and referring to Conference ID 37186060. The event will be
webcast simultaneously and can be accessed at www.fmctechnologies.com or http://ir.fmctechnologies.com. Those
interested in listening to the webcast should go to the website at least ten minutes before the call to register.

An online audio replay of the call will be available at approximately 2:00 p.m. ET on July 23. An audio replay will also be
available through August 22 by dialing 888-843-7419 (U.S. / Canada) or 630-652-3042 (International) and referring to
Conference ID 37186060#.

FMC Technologies, Inc. (NYSE:FTI) is a leading global provider of technology solutions for the energy industry. Named by
Forbes® Magazine as one of the World's Most Innovative Companies in 2013, the Company has approximately 19,500
employees and operates 30 production facilities in 17 countries. FMC Technologies designs, manufactures and services
technologically sophisticated systems and products such as subsea production and processing systems, surface wellhead
systems, high pressure fluid control equipment, measurement solutions, and marine loading systems for the oil and gas
industry. For more information, visit www.fmctechnologies.com.
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